
  Sherri McCormick, clerk 

Town of Lincoln Eau Claire County 

Minutes of Monthly Meeting October 10, 2022 @ Town Hall – 7:00p.m.  

Notice of the meeting was posted: the town website, @Town Hall, & published in the Ad Delite. 

Roll call: The full board was in attendance along with several residents.  

The chairman called the meeting to order at 7:00p.m.  

The Pledge of Allegiance was said.  

The agenda was approved on a motion made by Matt Krenz and seconded by Dean Klingbeil .   

The minutes of the September monthly meeting were read. The minutes were approved on a motion 

made by Dean Klingbeil and seconded by Matt Krenz. 

Monthly mailings: none 

Public Input: none 

Items for tonight’s meeting:  
Fire Dept. Budget was reviewed showing TOL to have an increase of $560.00. The TOL fire budget of 
$60,225 was approved on a motion made by Dean Klingbeil and seconded by Matt Krenz. 3 yays 0 nays.  
 
First Draft of the Budget was reviewed. Adjustments will be made and reviewed at November meeting. 
Budget hearing will coincide with November meeting.  
 
Sand Contract prices were reviewed. Loader cost will increase from $10 to $12 on a motion made by 
Dean Klingbeil and seconded by Matt Krenz.  
 
Fuel Prices River County: Field master $3.749 Road master $4.299 + $.10 in winter Pre-pay discount 
$0.05. Chippewa Valley Energy: Off road $3.93 On Road $4.24+.$.24  tax.  It was agreed to go with River 
Country, Dean will get contract.  
 
Road and Town Business Hillview blacktop is done.  Paperwork for plow help workers this winter will be 
given to Randy.  
 
Treasurers Report was read as follows: General Funds as of 9/30/2022 Unity Bank $383,730.61 Petty 
cash $75.00 CCU Checking $268,603.02 Town Hall Fund $14,095.79  Machinery Fund $77,798.95 Road 
Crew Debit Card $765.98 CD $30,344.16. A.R.P.A $95,646.58 The report was approved on a motion to 
made by Matt Krenz and seconded by Dean Klingbeil. 
  
Bills to be paid tonight totaled $125,087.19. It was approved to transfer money to pay the bills on a 

motion made by Matt Krenz and seconded by Dean Klingbeil  

Future agenda items will include budget review, budget hearing, audit committee, board wage review 

The next meeting will be Monday, November 14, 2022 at 7:00p.m.  

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Dean Klingbeil and seconded by Matt Krenz. The meeting 

adjourned at 7:34 p.m.                                                        


